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YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Friday 13 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas has certainly arrived at school! We began the Christmas count 

down last week with our Step into Christmas day on the 3rd  December. Since 

then, we have had our school Christmas dinner served by our wonderful 

kitchen staff, who worked very hard to ensure dinner was a great success (I 

thoroughly enjoyed mine – thankyou). We’ve also had our Community 

Christmas event this week and the first of our concerts. A huge well done to 

our Year 5 cohort for a brilliant production of Scrooge and a huge well done 

to our youngest children who performed ‘The Night Before Christmas’ for their 

grown-ups today. 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY EVENT 

A huge thank you to all who attended the Community Christmas event. It 

was a very busy evening, and we are thrilled that we were able to offer 

everything free of charge. We hope you enjoyed joining us and felt a little 

Christmas cheer!  

I would like to personally thank Carlie Preston-Thomas and Diana Mollaney 

who have put a lot of time and hard work into organising a wonderful event! 

A huge thank you also to Miss Woods for working with our staff, organising different 

activities for everyone to enjoy.  Thank you to our wonderful staff for all the planning, 

donating prizes, working longer hours on Wednesday evening and for being as jolly as they 

were during this very busy time in school– your hard work doesn’t go unnoticed.  

We would like to thank families, our school PTA, supporting charities and local businesses 

for donating gifts, food and money to purchase items for activities – without their generosity this event 

wouldn’t have taken place! 

It was wonderful to see our very own Miss Williams playing her brass instrument with other band 
members, inside and outside – the music made the event all the more festive!  

It was lovely to see Torfaen Councillor, Gaynor James, attend and show her support.  

The raffle has also been drawn this week. If you were one of the lucky winners, you will have been 

contacted.  

 

CHOIR SUCCESS 

Our school choir has been very busy during the festive period. They performed on Sunday 8th December at 

Merchant’s Hill Baptist Church, then again on Thursday 12th December during a Christmas Service at St 

Cadoc’s Church in Trevethin. They will be performing this Sunday (15th December) at the Salvation Army at 

4pm. This event is also a free event, so if you would like to attend to support our choir, please do so. 
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YEAR 6 MANOR ADVENTURE TRIP 

Last week, our Year 6 children went on their long-awaited trip to Manor in 

Abernant, Mid-Wales. They had the most amazing time strengthening friendships, 

making memories, conquering fears and braving the elements; we hope your washing 

machines are still functioning after washing all the mud out of the hundreds of outfits 

the children took with them. Children were a credit to George Street as always and 

staff were constantly given compliments about the children’s enthusiasm for trying new things and their 

behaviour throughout the trip. A very successful trip indeed!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

PONTYPOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION 

A huge well done to three of our pupils who were chosen as finalists for the Community Christmas Card 

competition. We are very proud of them!   

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY LINKS 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other than the Play and Respite sessions, all camps can be booked 

directly through Torfaen Play. If you would like to access the Play and 

Respite sessions, please click the link: 
 https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/catego
ry_link?cuid=CCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E&lang=
EN&P_LANG=en  
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CKeri.Manley%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Cacdec00f33214354598408dd19fcd402%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638695295872440023%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BVltIgaVS5y%2Fjm8C5l07KCwyFeDQVvmi158hC3REvAc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CKeri.Manley%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Cacdec00f33214354598408dd19fcd402%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638695295872440023%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BVltIgaVS5y%2Fjm8C5l07KCwyFeDQVvmi158hC3REvAc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CKeri.Manley%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Cacdec00f33214354598408dd19fcd402%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638695295872440023%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BVltIgaVS5y%2Fjm8C5l07KCwyFeDQVvmi158hC3REvAc%3D&reserved=0
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DIARY DATES  

December 2024 
Tuesday 17th December Year 1 Christmas Event – families welcome  

2:15pm 

Tuesday 17th December Years 3 to 6 Panto at Riverfront, Newport  

Tuesday 17th December Reception to Year 2 Santa visit  

Wednesday 18th December Year 2 Christmas Event – families welcome  

2:15pm 

Thursday 19th December  Years 3 to 6 Christingle at church – families welcome 

1:30pm  

Friday 20th December  INSET DAY  

 

Kind regards   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


